
REPORTS ON

TWO DAYS WORKSHOP ON NETWORK SECURIW AND OPEN SOURCE TECHNOTOGY

A workshop was organized by department of Computer Sciences and Seminar Organizing Committee,

Govt. Zirtiri Residential Science College in collaboration with National lnformatics Center, Aizawl on 9th -
loth August 2016. .

Allthe students of BCA attended the seminar.Ihere were four resource persons from NlC.

On the first day, the workshop was chaired by Miss M S.Dawngliani, HOD, Department of Computer

Sciences, GZRSC and on the first session, a topic on network security was taught by Mr. Francis

Khawlhring, Programmer, NIC Aizawl centre. He explained a brief description of network security and

the threats on network. He also highlights preventive measures to be taken to be secure on a network

environment. The next session was about open source technology, the topic was taken by Mr. Jerome H

Lalrinfela, Asst Programmer, NIC Aizawl Center. He talked about boot strapping and outllned some

popular open source softwares.

On the second day, the workshop was chaired by Mr C Lalrinawma, Asst Professor, Department of

Computer Sciences, GZRSC and on the first session, a topic on open source technology was taken by Mr.

HC Rochungnunga, DtA, Nlc Aizawl center. He talked about Java script, Ruby and several open source

languages. He encourage the student to have specialized programming language for their future career.

The next session was taken up by Mr. Rochamliana, Asst. Programmer, NIC Aizawl Center. He talked

about Cascading Style Sheets and dynamic web designing. There is an online and offline links so that the

web developer can choose as per their own requirements. The workshop was closed with a vote of

thanks by Mr. Lalhruaitluanga, Asst. Professor, Department of Computer Sciences, GZRSC.

The students found the workshop helpful and enlighten them more in the field of information

technology. They were introduced to various open source language and the threats and precaution to

be taken in network environment. Taking the overall feedback of the students, they sugBest to have

more seminars and workshop activities beyond the syllabus so that their outlook may be improved and

updated. The attendance of the students was also satisfactory.

The department would like to thank the principal and seminar organizing cominittee for the guidance

and full support. We would also like to thank the four resource persons from NIC Aizawl center for

sharing their valuable knowledge and skills to the students. Lastly, thanks to all the faculties of

Computer Science department for the excellent cooperation in organizing the workshop and fulfilling

each respective duties.
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